College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM
To: Mr. Mike Martindale, Superintendent of Schools}Jl
From: Jon Hall, Executive Director of Facilities d’w T '7J1Z/
Date: June 1, 2020
Subject: Consideration, discussion, and possible action regarding approval of Public

Utility, Public Access, and Landscape Easement document requested by the City
of College Station for their Greens Prairie Road widening project.

Agenda Item: K-1

BACKGROUND

The City of College Station is planning a street project that will improve parts of Greens Prairie Road
adjacent to Forest Ridge Elementary School. The scope of this work will include widening the road and
improving the infrastructure of curbs, gutters, sidewalks, and underground storm sewer in this general
area. In order to have legal access to our property for some of this work, the City of College Station is
requesting an easement to allow them to work on our property along Greens Prairie Road adjacent to
Forest Ridge Elementary School as per the attached Public Utility, Public Access, and Landscape
Easement document.

RECOMMENDATION

[t is recommended that the College Station ISD Board of Trustees approve the attached Public Utility,
Public Access, and Landscape Easement document for the City of College Station relating to their
planned Greens Prairie Road widening project adjacent to Forest Ridge Elementary School.
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